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30th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Sixth Form Information Evening 
 
I hope this message finds you well. As we continue on an exciting journey with your child's education in 
our Sixth Form, we're delighted to invite you to an upcoming information evening dedicated to discussing 
how we can collectively support your child's growth and success during this crucial phase. 
 
The Information Evening will cover essential aspects tailored to assist you in understanding and 
contributing to your child's Sixth Form experience. Some key highlights of the evening include: 
 

• Support Strategies: Insights into the various support mechanisms available to ensure your child's 
academic and personal growth throughout their time in Sixth Form. 

 

• Key Dates and Milestones: An overview of the important dates, deadlines, and milestones crucial 
for your child's academic progress and opportunities for further education or career paths. 

 

• Engagement and Involvement: Understanding the role families play in enhancing the Sixth Form 
experience and fostering a supportive environment for our students. 

 

• Q&A Session: An opportunity to address any queries or concerns you may have regarding your 
child's journey through Sixth Form. 

 
The Information Evening will take place on Tuesday 12th December 2023 at 18:00 in the Jubilee Hall. We 
encourage your active participation as your support and involvement are integral to your child's success. 
 
Please confirm your attendance by Friday 8th December 2023, by clicking on the following link: 
https://forms.gle/AK2VfHaQFH8ewnoSA 
 
We're looking forward to seeing you and sharing insights that will contribute to a rewarding Sixth Form 
experience for your child. If you have any immediate questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs R Beaumont 
Director of Sixth Form 
rbeaumont@buckinghamschool.org 
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